
Birmingham Primary School No. 5048 

 

Term Two Grade 3-6 After-School Chess Club 
Expression of Interest   

 
14th March 2018 

Dear Parents, 
 
We have arranged for the company Chesskids to come to our school and conduct a Chess Club 
after school on Thursdays 3:35 – 4:35 p.m.  These sessions would consist of a 25 - 30 minute 
lesson followed by the playing of supervised games.  The program for Term Two will commence 
on Thursday 26th April concluding on Thursday 14th June 2017.  
  
Numbers are restricted to twenty children to ensure that students are able to make the most of 
their time with the Chess Instructor.   
 
We have had a lot of interest from the children after the demonstration was held in the hall last 
Wednesday.  
 
The cost for these sessions will be approximately $70.00 to $80.00 for Term 2 depending on 
numbers. (That would be $7.00 or $8.00 per session.) Do not send any money at this time; 
payment will be required upon receipt of confirmation of your child being accepted in this 
program. 
 
The cost includes use of all equipment and coaching by Chesskids staff.  We believe it will be a 
great opportunity for those interested in learning to play chess and for those interested in further 
developing their chess capabilities and strategies. 
  
Please return the slip below if your child would like to participate by Tuesday 20th March.  At 
this stage involvement will depend on the number of responses.  You will be notified if you have 
been successful and have a position in the chess club on Monday 26th March 2018.  
  
For further information please see Mr Harvey. 
 
Trish Enzinger      Steve Harvey 
Principal       Chess Club Co-ordinator 
         
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Birmingham Primary School No. 5048 

 

 

Grade 3-6 After-School Chess Club 
 

Term 2 – 2018 
 

 
I am interested in my son/daughter _________________________ of grade ________ 

participating in an After-School Chess Club on Thursday afternoons 3:35 - 4:35 p.m.   

 
Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature: _____________________________ 
 
 

Please return form to the Mailbox at the office by Tuesday 20th March 2018 

 


